
Sustainability at the heart of a living, working, active landscape valued by everyone. 

 

                                   Date: 26 April 2022 
 

Dear  
 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
 
I refer to your request for information regarding slurry incidents received by the 
Department on 31 March 2022, which sought: 
 
“Throughout Northern Ireland - Can you advise the number of pollution incidents 
involving slurry and oil storage in the last five years? 
1. Slurry Storage failure  
2. Slurry Spreading  
3. Oil Storage failure” 
 
I can advise that the Department has completed its search and can confirm that it does 
not hold all the information you requested.  
 
Slurry Storage Failure and Slurry Spreading 
In the last 5 years, 2017 to 2021, there have been 841 pollution incidents involving 
agricultural slurries. Agricultural slurry categories for this search include cattle waste, 
effluent mixture and pig waste. 
 
It has not been possible to extract the number of pollution incidents as a result of 
slurry storage failure only. Of the 841 pollution incidents involving slurry, 102 of them 
have been categorised as being caused by inadequate equipment or equipment 
failure. 
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Water Management Unit 
17 Antrim Road 
Tonagh 
Lisburn 
BT28 3AL 
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